Haynes Township Special Board Meeting Minutes
Haynes Township Hall
July 11, 2022, 6:00 p.m.

A special meeting of the Haynes Township Board to hire an assessor was called to order on July 11, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. by
Supervisor Effrick. Board members present: Supervisor Effrick, Treasurer Campbell, Trustee Campbell, Trustee Quick,
Clerk Quick, and Deputy Treasurer Campbell.

The Board reviewed applications from three applicants: Ted Somers, Sarah Gohl and Sheila Millen for the assessor
position for the township. Trustee Quick made a motion to accept Sarah Gohl as our new assessor under a one-year
contract, seconded by Trustee Campbell; all yeses, motion carried.

Supervisor Effrick will notify Sarah and invite her to our August 3, 2022 meeting.

Treasurer Campbell made a motion to hire Nicole Ellsworth to clean the hall for $60; seconded by Trustee Campbell, all
yeses, motion carried.

After some discussion on the increase of the insurance policy for cyber insurance, the board authorized Clerk Quick to
sign the contract for renewal with Lappan Agency which is effective August 1, 2022.

Supervisor Effrick adjourned the meeting at 6:37 p.m.



